

VOCABULARY

A. Match.

- | | |
|----------------|-------------|
| 1. leading | a. game |
| 2. multiplayer | b. clock |
| 3. digital | c. final |
| 4. weather | d. actor |
| 5. talent | e. forecast |
| 6. cup | f. show |

B. Circle the correct words.

- I tried to **unlock** / **solve** this maths problem, but I couldn't.
- My school is going to take part **in** / **on** the city's Environment Week.
- Who **directed** / **expected** this wildlife documentary?
- I **control** / **guess** the children followed the path to the river.
- I want to watch the new quiz show. What channel is it **at** / **on**?
- This action film is **based** / **set** on a true event.

C. Complete with the words in the box.

- Oliver didn't like the film we watched last night. He thought that the plot wasn't _____.
- Can you _____ a good Italian restaurant in the neighbourhood?
- Did Alexander Graham Bell _____ the telephone?
- I didn't like the ending of the soap opera. It was quite _____.
- Are you going to _____ for the school play?
- The _____ of the film we saw last week is amazing—I can't stop listening to it!

D. Write the words/phrases in the box under the correct category.

speakers avatar matches IT quiz show game controller physics screen whistle soap opera

School subjects	TV programmes	Camping equipment	Video games	Parts of a computer

COMMUNICATION

A. Match.

- | | |
|--|---------------------------------------|
| 1. I've just started going jogging twice a week. | a. I'm studying for the history test. |
| 2. What are you up to? | b. Big deal! I exercise every day. |
| 3. Did you like the new alley? | c. Once a week. |
| 4. My sister won the first prize in the drawing competition. | d. What wonderful news! |
| 5. How often do you Hoover? | e. I've got it. Thank you! |
| 6. Go straight on and then turn left at the bookshop. | f. It was nothing special. |

B. Complete the dialogue with the sentences

- A: This riddle is really hard. (1) _____
- B: Read it again. Don't give up!
- A: I'll try. Can you help me?
- B: Of course. Let's see. There's a clue here.
- A: (2) _____ I didn't see that! I think (3) _____ Is this the answer?
- B: Yes! (4) _____

GRAMMAR

A. Complete with the correct form of the verbs in brackets.

1. I was happy _____ (see) my grandparents after my two-week holiday.
2. We can't _____ (go) sailing today. It's too windy.
3. Stop _____ (make) that noise! It's annoying.
4. Terry went with his dad _____ (watch) the new animated film.
5. Emma doesn't feel like _____ (talk) on the phone now.
6. Our parents don't let us _____ (play) computer games on weekdays.
7. Did you use to be crazy about _____ (dance) when you were younger?

B. Complete with the correct form of the adjectives or adverbs in brackets.

1. The pet shop is not as _____ (close) as the post office.
2. I think it's _____ (safe) to take a taxi than walk alone at night.
3. Saturday is usually the _____ (busy) day of the week.
4. The National Theatre is _____ (far) than the Science Museum.
5. This houseboat is _____ (expensive) than our flat!
6. Mary drives as _____ (carefully) as her sister.

C. Choose a, b or c.

1. The kids enjoy playing in _____ garden in the afternoon.
a. we b. our c. ours
2. These biscuits are delicious. Did Anne make them ____?
a. herself b. her c. hers
3. Don't take that costume. It's _____.
a. my b. mine c. myself
4. We like travelling by _____.
a. ours b. our c. ourselves
5. Laura bought the same backpack as _____.
a. your b. yours c. yourselves
6. Jerry always makes _____ friends laugh. He is very funny.
a. he b. himself c. his
7. I don't like it when people only think about _____.
a. themselves b. their c. theirs

D. Circle the correct words.

1. What did Jason decide **to make / make** for lunch?
2. I haven't travelled abroad **for / since** last July.
3. You look very tired today. You **shouldn't / should** go to bed early.
4. **Why don't we / How about** invite Joanna to come over tonight?
5. Polly was surprised **to see / seeing** her old classmates.
6. My mum is a great artist. She can paint very **well / good**.
7. It's not worth **to go / going** on a holiday for only two days.
8. It started raining a lot as soon as I **got / was getting** out of the cinema.
9. Mrs Eastman can't stand **to clean / cleaning** the windows.
10. Sally hasn't ridden a bike **before / ago**.
11. I don't mind **watching / to watch** a science-fiction film.
12. Julia has **ever / already** finished her homework.
13. I always help my sister **do / doing** the housework.
14. My parents aren't here. They **have been / have gone** to Venice for a week.

READING

Read the review and answer the questions.

DUNE: PART ONE

FILM REVIEW

Dune: Part One is a science-fiction film directed by Denis Villeneuve. Timothée Chalamet plays the leading role of Paul Atreides, the son of Duke Leto Atreides (played by Oscar Isaac), who is the leader of planet Caladan.

The film is set on the dangerous planet of Arrakis, in the year 10,191. Arrakis is the only planet in space that makes 'spice', a rare material. Emperor Shaddam IV, the most powerful emperor in space, lets Duke Leto control Arrakis. The Duke, Paul, and the Atreides soldiers travel to Arrakis. There, Paul sees Baron Vladimir Harkonnen (played by Stellan Skarsgård),

who wants to destroy the Atreides family. A great battle between the Atreides and the Harkonnen armies starts. Will Paul use his secret powers to help win the battle? What will happen if he does?

In my opinion, *Dune* is an exciting film with lots of action-packed scenes. The special effects are amazing, and the plot is quite interesting. All the actors are very talented. I recommend this film to all science-fiction film fans. You shouldn't miss it for the world!

Don't miss next week's review about *Dune: Part Two*!

1. What kind of film is *Dune: Part One*?
2. Who plays the part of Duke Leto Atreides?
3. What does Baron Vladimir Harkonnen want to do?
4. What does the writer think of the plot?

LISTENING

A:

Listen to three dialogues and answer the questions.

Choose a, b or c.

1. What TV programme are the man and woman watching?
a. a wildlife documentary
b. a talent show
c. a quiz show
2. Which of the following is true?
a. Pamela performed well.
b. Pamela hurt herself.
c. Pamela got the part.
3. What do the boys agree on about the video game?
a. the best part of the game
b. the designs
c. how difficult it is

B:

Listen to four dialogues and answer the questions.

Choose a, b or c.

1. Who sometimes takes the rubbish out early in the morning?
a. Dad b. Tom c. Sarah
2. What happened after the powercut?
a. Laura couldn't find the torch.
b. Ian injured his leg.
c. Ian spilt tea on the rug.
3. What does Kevin **not** have in his backpack?
a. sunscreen b. insect repellent c. a first aid kit
4. What does the girl think of the acting of the main character?
a. It was terrible.
b. It was her best performance.
c. It wasn't as good as some previous ones.